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0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

Tel: 01494 763518 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Louise Valota: 07940122911, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

Thirty - Second Sunday in Ordinary Time, 10th November 2024 Year B 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 9th Nov 5.00pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 10th Nov  9.00am Parish Mass 

12.00pm Latin Mass 

Tue 12th Nov  9.30am (St. Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr) 

Fri 15th Nov 9.00am Adoration 

9.30am  Holy Eucharist 

Sat 16th Nov 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 17th Nov 9.00am 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 9th Nov 6.15pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 10th Nov 9.00am Polish Mass 

11.00am  Parish Mass 

Mon 11th Nov 9.30am (St. Martin of Tours) 

Thu 14th Nov  9.30am Feria 

Fri 15th Nov 6.30pm Adoration 

7.00pm Holy Eucharist 

Sat 16th Nov 6.15pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 17th 11.00am  33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Benediction: 9.00am – 9.30am Benediction: 6.30pm -7.00pm 

Confessions: Tue & Fri after Mass Confessions: Fri & Sat after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Bernadette Woods), Sun (Bridget 

Harvey, Thanksgiving), Tue (Victor, Lily Malar, David RIPs), Fri 

(Julia Irving Denial RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish Community), Sun (Cathy & 
Jack Cooper RIP), Mon (De Costa Family), Thu (Andy & 
Emma Pickford, Sp.Int), Fri (Vincent Kelleghan RIP) 

 

Christmas Card Sale: We are almost into the season of 
Advent, and it’s the time of the year, when we think of sending 
Christmas Cards to our friends, near and dear ones. A beautiful 
collection of cards is available in both Churches from this 
weekend. Kindly purchase them and support the parish 
initiative. Christmas Cards from Aid to the Church in Need 
and the SVP are also now available at Our Lady’s and will be 
on sale after Mass for the next few Sundays. Cards are in packs 
of 10 and cost £5.00 Please bring cash as they cannot be paid 
for by Tap and Go." 

Holy Souls Envelopes & Mass Intentions: Kindly offer 
Masses for all the departed members of your family. There will 
be a special box kept in front of the Altar to drop your Mass 
intentions. All the Masses in November will be offered for the 
Holy souls. Please use the special envelopes from the narthex. 

Holy Hour on the Dignity of Human Life: Cardinal Vincent 
Nichols has called for Catholics in England and Wales to join 
him, and the Bishops of England and Wales, to pause for an 
hour at 5:30pm on Wednesday, 13 November to pray for the 
dignity of human life. On that day, the Bishops will pause for 
an hour in the middle of their autumn plenary meeting to 
kneel in front of the Blessed Sacrament for a holy hour in light 
of the bill passing through the UK parliament that seeks to 
legalise assisted suicide. Please pray in solidarity with the 
bishops and take compassionate action to oppose assisted 
suicide. 

Christmas Nativity Tableau: Every year at the children’s 
Christmas Eve mass, we celebrate the Gospel with the children 
performing a Nativity tableau/play. Heather Craney has for 
the past several years organised the children but is now 
stepping down and we need someone to take her place. Ideally 
it would be a parent from Our Lady’s school. Please let us 
know as soon as possible if you are willing to do this as we 
hope to start preparations at the beginning of 
Advent/December. 

Safeguarding Sunday and Adult Safeguarding Week: Our 
safeguarding Reps will give a talk for Safeguarding Sunday at 
the Masses on November 16th and 17th and the film about 
adult safeguarding. 

Train to Teach programme for 2025: We are pleased to 
launch our Train to Teach programme, for September 2025. 
If you, or someone you know, are interested in training to 
become a teacher in one of our Catholic school, with the 
guidance and support of St Thomas Catholic Academies Trust, 
then visit https://www.stcat.co.uk/become-a-teacher/ 

Baptism: Kindly remember in your prayers Edward 
Dominick Masat, who will be baptised this Saturday at Our 
Lady’s. His parents are Helena Leask & Daniel Leask. Thanks 
to Deacon Gerard Felix, who prepared them for the day. 

Parish Lunch: Our next monthly lunch at St. Aidan will be on 
Sunday 17th November 1.00pm in the Parish Hall. 

The Legion of Mary would like to start a group for young 
people in our parish (ages 7-17). There are Junior Legion 
groups all over the World that our young people could link 
with, as together they take our Church into the future. 
There will be a short meeting for young people and their 
parent(s) after the 9:00am Mass at Our Lady’s on November 
24th. All who might be interested are welcome. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £180.00, SA: £50.00 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £287.65 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £333.63 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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